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Oregon is a leader in voting rights and access in this country, don’t let us slide 

backwards. We have high turnout and secure, safe elections. This is a dangerous bill 

that is only in place to hurt people and lower voter turnout in our state. I strongly urge 

all elected officials to oppose the passage of such a bill. Thank you.  


